
VOLUNTEER JONATHAN SAYS HE IS
GRATEFUL TO BE ABLE TO GIVE BACK 
TO A SERVICE THAT WAS THERE FOR HIM.

“I was once a child who used Childline,
now I'm a Dad of four who volunteers.
When I do a shift, I always feel full of
gratitude knowing I was there for a
young person who needed Childline.” 

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED IN

If you're interested in 
applying, or would like 
more information 
please  email us at:

volunteerrecruitment@ispcc.ie OR 
scan the QR code for more information.

mailto:volunteerrecruitment@ispcc.ie

